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HAYMARKET TOWN COUNCIIL MEETING
MAY 20,1925

On May 20,1985, NMayor Gertrude Bean called the Haymarket Town Council
meeting to- order. The roll call found all members of Council present
with the exception of Councilman James Gossom. After the prayer and
Pledge of Allegiance, minutes of theApril meeting were read and approved.
The Treasurer reported a balance of 3%,905.22 in the ' eneral sdccount and
5334.52 in Revenue Sharing at the end of April. The check in the amonnt
of 38,905.22 from the Prince “~"illiam Service Authorityv for sewer taps
was discussed. There was a question as to the 31200 reimbursement per
tap, is it correct? Attorneyv Turner Smith was soin< to check on this.

In the meantime lNr. Smith suscsested depositing the check and drawing

interest on it.

lavor Bean read several letters. Cne was from the Prince illiam “Younty
Iibrary stating that construction funds for a Yavmarket/ ainesville

mini library have bee provided by the County Board of Supervisors, how-
ever they do not have a site in the area as vet, The other letter was from
Prince William “ounty in recards to considering a county-wide tax adminis-
tered by the County, the revenues from which could be shared with the
Town.

Police Chief Donn Fasick gave a report on Tane's Autos., They will have a
crusher come in within several weeks to take care of some of them.

Councilman Sam Crouch talked about Clean Up Day in the Town. He said the
type of trash should be narrowed down in the future as the Highway Dept.
will not pick up larze objects and only did so this year since Richard
Bird provided them with a place to dump it. Anne Smith who was present at
the meeting apologized for the large pile. :

John and Marika Evans applied for a Building Permit to add an additlon to
the house they own at Washinston and Madison St., zoned B-1. Councilman
Bird made a motion to accept it, seconded by Councilman Fewell lMelton and
approved.

Edward Bailey appeared before Council and said he would like to get the
situation settled on his house in Madison Acres. Mr. Smith informed him
that it was between him and the builder and not the Town. He sugzested

that he talk with the Town's Building Inspector who was present, so both
zentlemen, Nr. Bailey and Mr. Berger went outside to discuss it, after
which Attorney Baker, the builder, Jim Brown's Lawyer, told Council that
Mr. Brown is willing to work with Nr. Bailevy and the Haymarket Town Council
to get things straizhtened out. '

With no further business, the May meeting adjourned at 2;45 p.m.
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DOROTHY KELLER, TOWN CLERK

TRUDE BEAN, KAYCR




